Moore, Larine

Subject: FW: Freeport-McMoran Energy LLC 13-26-LNG

From: Decker, John [mailto:jdecker@velaw.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 2:25 PM

To: Moore, Larine

Subject: RE: Freeport-McMoran Energy LLC 13-26-LNG

That is correct. | am counsel to Freeport-McMoran Energy and should be listed as a contact in the docket. | forget when
we submitted the letter that we had not listed me as a contact on the application. Sorry about that.

John S. Decker

Partner

Vinson & Elkins LLP

2200 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, Suite 500 West
Washington, DC 20037

Tel 202.639.6599

Fax 202.879.8899

Cell 202.390.7271

From: Moore, Larine [mailto:Larine.Moore@hg.doe.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 10:28 AM

To: Decker, John

Subject: Freeport-McMoran Energy LLC 13-26-LNG

Mr. Decker you submitted a letter on behalf of Freeport in the 13-26-LNG docket file, are you now the contact for that
docket, as well as David C. Landry, Vice President & Gen. Manager for Freeport-McMoran? Please give me a call on 202
586 0478, Larine






